
From: Hans Ulrich Obrist <HUO@compuserve.com> 
To: Vasif Kortun <kortun@netone.com.tr> 
Date: Monday, March 12, 2001 11:56 PM 
Subject: Re: <no subject> 
 
Dear Vasif 
MANY thanks for your message. 
I think Compuserve works in  
Turkey so if I have a telephone 
line things are OK 
very best regards 
Hans Ulrich 
PS Did I tell you that I really liked the de Appel show? 
MAny congratulations 
 


